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It was a busy time last 

week!  Pictures were taken 

on Tuesday.  The photos are 

usually back in a couple 

weeks.  The Adams Fire 

Department made their 

annual visit to the Bears!!  

Bob Simpson and his helper 

visited our class room on 

Thursday.  They showed 

how a fireman looks before 

he puts on all his gear-

which is about forty pounds 

of weight-and what a 

fireman looks like after all 

his gear is on.  They do not 

want children afraid of 

them!  In case of a fire the 

little ones need to know that 

the firemen are their friends 

and are going to help them!  

They also showed them 

their camera that can find 

body heat.  The children 

would walk by the fireman 

and he could show them on 

his camera the footprints 

made on our carpet from the 

heat in their feet.  

The firemen also took the 

children outside and showed 

them all the hoses and the 

tools that they might need to 

help people.  Each child had 

a chance to sit in the back of 

the big fire truck too.  Codi 

and Azlynn volunteered to 

be lifted up and sit inside 

the truck!  No one else 

wanted to do that?!?  Please 

tell firemen THANK YOU 

FOR WHAT THEY DO! 

Tuesday the 29th will be our 

annual HALLOWEEN 

parade and party.  I have big 

buckets for each child to 

carry and take home.  

Parents and adults may put 

treats in their buckets as 

they parade by them.  We 

hope to leave TBC at ten am 

and parade to the left (as 

you come out the door) and 

walk down a bit, cross the 

road, and walk back on the 

other side of the road.  Then 

the children will line up in 

front of TBC for photos.  

Treats may be handed out 

anywhere along our route.  

The children will place their 

buckets in their locker and 

get ready for snacks.  

Parents and adults are 

invited inside.  Any 

questions, please let me 

know.  

TUESDAY the Bears will 

begin by following a path 

for the ghost to get to the 

party.  Our letter is “N” and 

our color is ORANGE.  We 

will cut strips and glue them 

to an animal picture.  We 

will make a jack-o-lantern, a 

black witch and a 

scarecrow. 

THURSDAY the Bears will 

begin by drawing lines from 

the monsters to their candy.  

Our letter is “O” and our 

shape is TRIANGLES.  We 

will make a triangle 

pumpkin, a black cat and a 

haunted house.  This is also 

SHOW AND TELL DAY! 

We have been learning: 

The Pledge of Allegiance 

which some of the class is 

saying with the teachers 

now 

The Days of the Week song 

with motions that everyone 

is doing 

This is the Way We Wash 

our Hands-with sanitizer 

and standing in a line and 

then parading in a line to 

their tables for snacks. 

They also have played with 

our parachute and our large 

school bus. 

They loved using test tubes 

last week and shaking red 

and blue to make purple!  

Then dumping them into the 

sink! 

Vanessa Stone has joined 

our team at TBC.  Her son 

Ellis attends.  They are from 

Pierpont Manor and she is 

doing a great job. 

THANK YOU for all the 

snack supplies!  Our 

cupboards are full! 

Thanks again for all the 

support.  Cindy Reardon 
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